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Dear Sinclair Families,
Thank you for your ongoing support, patience and collaboration as we work together to
provide learning opportunities for students. A shout out to the Sinclair staff for their
perseverance in learning about teaching from home and for being so positive and supporting
each other's learning about Google Classroom. All of the classes now have a Google
Classroom and it is so great to see all the different ways students are engaging in learning
from home. It is so nice to see the students connecting with their classmates and teachers.
Please email or call me if you are in need of an iPad or Chromebook to facilitate learning from
home.
As I am sure you have heard schools will not be re-opening on May 4th as we had hoped. We
are awaiting more information from the government and the most up to date information can
be found on Twitter @LimestoneDSB or at https://www.limestone.on.ca/.
I hope that you are your family are keeping well during this time of physical distancing. I know
that it has been said many times but it is important to remember that even though we need to
be apart we are in this together. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Ramsay
Principal
RG Sinclair PS
ramsayj@limestone.on.ca
613 328 7833

SNAPSHOTS OF SINCLAIR STUDENTS
LEARNING AT HOME

Student responses to hearing Mrs. MacDonald
read a chapter from the class read aloud The
Land Of Stories the Wishing Spell by Chris Colfer
Lucas - Thank you for reading it was a good chapter.

https://www.limestone.on.ca/
mailto:ramsayj@limestone.on.ca


Isla- can you read the next chapter early??!!! (:

Isla E- it was soooo good!!!!!

Ellen- thanks Mrs. MacDonald it makes me happy

Colby- That's the best chapter in the book so far

Students in Grade 3/4 respond to..."What does
slow and steady wins the race" mean to you?
-Do your work carefully.
-If you slow down, you will focus more so you will be more successful.
-Gives you time to think and act properly
-Every grade 4 is learning a new program and it’s good if you struggle on your �rst time of
learning.
-It’s meaningful now because I want to do work just like I would at school
-so I cannot get hurt
-My mom always tells me if I take my time and focus, I will understand better
-When you go fast you get tired easily, when you go slow you can get there without getting
tired.
-so I don't lose as much energy
-Every grade 4 is learning a new program and it’s good to make a mistake on your �rst time on
google classroom.
-Nothing to rush for so there is lots of time.
-If we rush to end the quarantine then it will take longer for people to stop getting sick, so stay
home and do not invite friends over.
-It's meaningful to me because I get to reconnect with each and every one of you and I get to
learn again
-It is meaningful because if you work slow and steady you could get your work done faster and
better.
-Very important because being fast, you make mistakes.
-Staying home and staying safe is important with the virus going around
-it’s telling you to take it slow and that’s important

Movie Reviews from the Grade 6/7's





Looks like learning French at home has some
delicious results!



Some hands on learning at home.



Grade 3 Math in the kitchen!



CLICK HERE TO CHECK OUT THE SINCLAIRCLICK HERE TO CHECK OUT THE SINCLAIR
INSTAGRAM ACCOUNTINSTAGRAM ACCOUNT

LDSB DIRECTOR RANTZ INTERVIEW APRIL 8THLDSB DIRECTOR RANTZ INTERVIEW APRIL 8TH

Hot Lunch Refunds for April
We are working on refunding payments for Hot Lunch for the month of April. If you have not
received your refund by April 22nd please let me know by sending me an email.

Thank you.

Jen Ramsay
ramsayj@limestone.on.ca
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